
19:07:41	  From Capt. Steve Donohue : If anyone needs to get hold of me, my email address is: 3699@sanjoseca.gov

19:10:30	  From LPNA Neighbors : If you want to reach Karen Lattin regarding volunteer efforts in the LPNA neighborhood, her email is: 
vp@lospaseosneighbors.com

19:11:50	  From Karen Lattin : vp@lospaseosneighbors.com

19:12:53	  From Matthew Quevedo : Both Matt’s are big fans of Donohue

19:27:16	  From Michael Van Damme N6MOF/WRUF400 : Yes!

19:30:56	  From Michael Van Damme N6MOF/WRUF400 : I don't care if they are our residents or from away. Ticket 'em all.

19:35:04	  From Michael Van Damme N6MOF/WRUF400 : Almost daily I see dogs off leash in the park. I walk my dog daily through there.

19:35:06	  From Karen Lattin : 408-277-8900

19:35:35	  From Karen Lattin : Greg's email: president@lospaseosneighbors.com

19:35:44	  From Matthew Quevedo : 3824@sanjoseca.gov

19:36:06	  From Karen Lattin : Sgt. Yates email: 3824@sanjoseca.gov

19:36:06	  From Matthew Quevedo : Email for Sgt. Yates ^

19:37:15	  From Amir Faraj-Perry : Thank you officers!


19:37:24	  From Peter Chen : Reacted to "Thank you officers!" with 🙂 

20:02:39	  From Michael Van Damme N6MOF/WRUF400 : Hi Matt, Is there data on how much it would cost to pay union workers to do more cleanup to 
bridge the gap in the volunteer drop off?

20:03:33	  From Matthew Quevedo : Thanks for the question, Michael. I do not have the answer to that off-hand but I can get an estimate and circle back 
with you and Greg.

20:05:39	  From Issa Ajlouny : Are the approximate 300 EIH's that the governor announced is being given to SJ have a site already to put them?

20:06:53	  From Matthew Quevedo : Thanks, Issa. Not that I have heard but I can double check with Jim when we are off mute. The number from the State 
I believe is 200 with the Mayor’s overall goal of 1000 this coming year.

20:08:33	  From Michael Van Damme N6MOF/WRUF400 : We see you and hear you

20:15:52	  From Matthew Quevedo : Thanks, Mary! And to Jim’s point - the Mayor included it in the March Budget Message. See here: Expanding Our Tree 
Canopy - Trees beautify our neighborhoods, improve our climate resiliency, clean our air, and reduce heat island effects. Last year, we allocated sufficient one-
time and ongoing resources to plant 1,000 trees annually, but a recent audit revealed that we’re leaving dollars on the table collected through tree removal 
permit-in-lieu fees. To better leverage this nearly $1.5 million, the City Manager is directed to explore whether additional staff or contracts with community 
partners will result in more trees in the ground by the end of this year, and – as previously directed by Council – focus tree planting efforts in districts with the 
lowest tree canopy.

20:16:23	  From Matthew Quevedo : To read the full March Budget Message, please click here: https://sanjose.legistar.com/View.ashx?
M=F&ID=11736439&GUID=C8DF76A7-700D-49D0-8D26-2831051BA9F6

20:17:25	  From Mary Patterson, Morgan Hill USD : Thank you very much @Mattthew Quevedo.  Good to know.  Please give the Mayor my thanks for 
calling it out

20:18:53	  From Michael Van Damme N6MOF/WRUF400 : What about having residents volunteer host an officer in training like the San Jose Giants do with 
their young baseball recruits. we live near the training center.

20:22:06	  From Dave Burckhard : Thanks, LPNA, for inviting me to this session. I’m expecting to develop a neighborhood association in my area as well as 
organize a CERT group in this neighborhood which is north of Evergreen Community College and South of Quimby and east of San Felipe. I must leave to take care 
of other matters.

20:23:43	  From Matthew Quevedo : Call to Action - Join us on Tuesday, March 21st - https://sanjoseca.zoom.us/j/88957084529

20:24:06	  From susan fisher : what time is that meeting?

20:24:20	  From Matthew Quevedo : Meeting starts at 1:30 - the item should come up at 2 - 2:30.




20:25:13	  From Matthew Quevedo : Cell Phone: 408-772-2171

20:25:22	  From Matthew Quevedo : Email: matthew.quevedo@sanjoseca.gov

20:26:06	  From Matthew Quevedo : Mayor’s March Budget Message can be read here: https://sanjose.legistar.com/View.ashx?
M=F&ID=11736439&GUID=C8DF76A7-700D-49D0-8D26-2831051BA9F6

20:26:45	  From District 10, Ammal Elhaddad : District 10 is hosting a Budget Listening Session on Zoom.  The link to register is https://bit.ly/D10March29

20:27:32	  From Michael Van Damme N6MOF/WRUF400 : Hi District 10 Councilmember Arjun Batra, Good to meet you. I fully support Matt Mahan's focus 
on the basics for the budget. Please support him.

20:27:40	  From District 10, Ammal Elhaddad : If you would like to send your questions in advance, email district10@sanjoseca.gov

20:28:11	  From susan fisher : and what time is Arjun's meeting?

20:28:30	  From District 10, Ammal Elhaddad : The meeting schedule will be shared on Next Door and also in our newsletter.

20:29:05	  From District 10, Ammal Elhaddad : To receive our newsletter, please subscribe at https://bit.ly/D10subscribe

20:32:17	  From District 10, Ammal Elhaddad : The Community Meetings with Councilmember Batra will be held on the 1st Thursday of each month at 
6:00pm via Zoom and on also the 3rd Saturday of each month in-person at 9am.  (The location for the in-person meetings are still being finalized).

20:32:46	  From District 10, Ammal Elhaddad : 1st Thursday on Zoom and 3rd Saturday in-person

20:36:11	  From District 10, Ammal Elhaddad : To subscribe for the newsletter, please visit;:  https://bit.ly/D10subscribe

20:37:09	  From District 10, Ammal Elhaddad : Please email any concerns to district10@sanjoseca.gov

20:40:32	  From Michael Van Damme N6MOF/WRUF400 : I can hear

20:40:48	  From Michael Van Damme N6MOF/WRUF400 : I can hear

20:42:41	  From District 10, Ammal Elhaddad : Thank you everyone. Once again, please reach out to district10@sanjoseca.gov with any questions or 
concerns.

20:42:53	  From District 10, Ammal Elhaddad : My email is ammal.elhaddad@sanjoseca.gov.

21:07:31	  From Issa Ajlouny : If you are interested to learn about the RV Safe Parking site please email me at  569issa@gmail.com

21:09:21	  From Michael Van Damme N6MOF/WRUF400 : They are now called Speed Humps, not speed bumps.

21:09:40	  From trish carlin : Thank you


21:09:48	  From Peter Chen : Reacted to "Thank you" with 🙂 

21:09:59	  From District 10, Ammal Elhaddad : Good night.

21:10:08	  From Matthew Quevedo : Good night! Thank you, all!


